
 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Key Stage Two Parent Planner: Spring 2 Week 1 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This term our theme is:  Detectives 

This week we will be: 

English This week we will be focussing on spelling and grammar 

skills.  We will revise the use of apostrophes for 

contraction and how to use adverbials and prepositions.  

We will also complete an assessed piece of writing. 

Mathematics We will be learning about time this week, revising how 

to read analogue clocks and digital displays and making 

a link between the two.  We will focus on reading time 

to the nearest 5 minutes thinking about times ‘past the 

hour’ and then times ‘to the hour’.  It would be great to 

practise this at home when possible. 

Topic This week we will be looking at the changes that took 

place at the end of the Stone Age leading into the Bronze 

Age.  We will learn about Skara Brae and the importance 

this had on our understanding of prehistoric times. 

 

We hope you have had an enjoyable half term break!  We look forward to hearing 

about some of the exciting things the children have been up to. 

Please remember that cello lessons continue for those who have opted into them 

every Wednesday morning.  Those children who are not continuing with the Cello 

lessons this term will be learning the recorder with Mrs Sanigar on 

Wednesday mornings between 9-9.30am. If you have a recorder at home from your 

recorder playing in Year 2, please give it a clean and bring it to school 

on Wednesday morning.  If you don't have your own recorder, there are school 

ones you can borrow.  Thank you! 

Best wishes,  

Mrs Sanigar and Mrs Wells 



 

 

 


